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Chris Konzelmann will co-present at the National Association of Subrogation
Professionals (NASP) Annual Conference. His session, "Fire Scene Safety
Considerations in the Post-Fire Environment," will provide an overview of the
health and safety issues faced by everyone who enters the post-fire environment.
From insurance adjusters and agents to attorneys and clean-up crews, all who
enter the post-fire scene need to be aware of the many health hazards that are
present and understand the necessary safety precautions that need to be taken.


